



SCOTTISH NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE

Headquarters Unit Ellen's Glen Road Edinburgh EH17 7QT 031-664 2317

JDC/EP

13th October 1983

Dr C A Ludlam Consultant Haematologist Royal Infirmary EDINBURGH

Dear Chris

Haemophilia/Transfusion Directors Working Party Meeting: November 14th, 1983

I've been reminded of this meeting (on the eve of my departure abroad) and write to ask whether you would be kind enough to present the clinical data you have on the infusions of heat treated factor VIII. John Watt will, no doubt, be briefing colleagues on the state of play at PFC and I'm certain that your contribution will be much appreciated as I would judge this will be the most important item on the Agenda.

While writing I'm reminded to ask you to ponder on the next stage of our work and to liaise with Charles Forbes and see whether you can come up with ideas on how we could check for non-A/non-B hepatitis transmission of PFC heat treated material in newly diagnosed "virgin" haemophiliacs. I suspect the real question is whether this can be done in Scotland (so few patients) and, thus, whether the SNBTS would need to approach Charles Rizza and his colleagues.

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely

Copy to:

Dr G McDonald, Glasgow Dr Bell, SHHD Mr Watt, PFC

PROTEIN	CENTRE CENTRE
Received:	1 7 OCT 1983
File No: PX	Trans Dira Mby 14.11
Refer to	Action ricen
to Wind	F.